
 

 

 

21st June 2024 

This week has been a busy one! 

 

The children have really enjoyed practising for Sports Day 

and we were so proud of them all on Wednesday when 

they took part in the hurdles and a hat relay race. It was so 

lovely to see how much they encouraged each other. It 

was also extra special because Steph was at nursery for the 

day and she spent some time catching up with her nursery 

family! 

 

We have been talking about our routines at home. The 

children have been sequencing events in the order that 

they happen. From waking in the morning, having lunch 

and then their bedtime routines.  

 

The pre-school children have been over to school to share 

a story with the Reception team. Their teachers were very 

impressed with their behaviour and the children really 

enjoyed their time there.  

  

 

 

 

STAR OF THE WEEK 
 

Millie 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For being a supportive 

friend, especially on 

Sports Day!  
Well done! 



 

 

Dates for the Diary 
 

Pre-School Leavers’ Party: 

Tuesday 16th July, 3.30pm - 5.30pm 

 

Summer Closure: 

5th August - 16th August inclusive.   

Nursery will re-open on Monday 19th August. 

 

26th August: Bank Holiday - Nursery Closed 

Summer Leavers 

If your child is leaving us in the summer, we 

would be grateful  if you could confirm 

their last day at nursery.  Please note we 

require at least a month’s notice.   

 

Should we not receive notification, we will 

assume that your child will be attending 

until the end of August and will invoice 

accordingly. 

Thank you 

Next week, we will be talking to preschool children about the NSPCC PANTS rule. This is 

an important aspect of our 'Healthy Me' theme and links to our PSHE scheme of work. It 

has been devised by the NSPCC to help children understand that their body belongs to 

them, and they should tell a safe adult (one that they trust) if anything makes them feel 

upset or worried. This discussion will be at an age appropriate level but will include 

talking about private body parts. If you have any questions regarding this, please speak 

to a member of the team. 


